
 

  

 Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure (DPTI), in partnership with the Motor Accident 

Commission recently awarded further Community Grants for safer, greener and more active travel. The 

successful applicants for July 2016 are:  

Helping Hand Aged Care 
 
Saving time, conserving 
energy and improving safety 

 
With funds provided by the Motor Accident 
Commission, this project provides staff video 
conferencing equipment. This will reduce the need 
for staff and management to travel between sites in 
both city and country regions. 
 

$10,000.00 

City of Mount Gambier 

Staff on Wheels 

 
This project will support staff at the City of Mount 
Gambier to replace work car trips with riding a work 
bike to meetings and other work related 
destinations. 
 

$3883.35 

Gawler Environment 

and Heritage 

Association 

Gawler Cycling  

 
This project is designed to support women to regain 
confidence and to be comfortable in riding a bike. 
This will encourage participants to use bikes 
instead of car trips and to actively travel. 
 

$5,110.00 

Good Country 

Physiotherapy 

Ride to work 

 
This project will supply work bikes to reduce staff 
reliance on work cars, promoting healthy choices 

for staff. The staff being seen using active travel, 

will have a positive influence on the broader 
community. 

 

$2,000.00 

District Council of Grant 

Connecting Up 

 
With funds provided by the Motor Accident 
Commission, this project will provide video 
conferencing and presentation equipment for staff 
and local community at Port MacDonnell and the 

$11,302.70 
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Grant Council office. The equipment will reduce 
hours travelled on country roads as trip are 
replaced with online meetings. 
 

District Council of 

Yankalilla 

Free Bikes 

 

 
The District Council of Yankalilla was awarded a 
grant to establish a free bike hire scheme for the 
area to assist local residents and visitors to get 
about the town without a car. There will be two hire 
points, one within Yankalilla at the Visitors 
Information Centre and the other in Normanville. 
 

$13,420.00 

Coorong District 

Council 

Wheels on Water 

 

The Coorong District Council is establishing a 

free bike hire scheme to allow tourist to explore 

the local attractions of Meningie by bike instead 

of the car. The bikes will be available at the local 

Information Centre. Locals and Council staff will 

also be using the bikes to travel to meetings 

around town.  

 

$8,700.00 

 


